
  

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
OF SAN BERNARDINO COUNTY 

 
SUMMARY OF PROPOSED ORDINANCE 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at 10:00 a.m. on Tuesday, June, 14, 2022, 

at its regularly scheduled meeting, the San Bernardino County Board of 
Supervisors will consider adoption of a proposed ordinance relating to reducing 
short-lived climate pollutants, organic waste disposal reduction and food recovery 
to comply with Senate Bill 1383 requirements. 
 
Ordinance Summary 
 

The proposed ordinance amends Title 4, Division 6 of the San Bernardino 
County Code relating to reducing short-lived climate pollutants; adds Title 3, 
Division 3, Chapter 5 to the San Bernardino County Code relating to organic waste 
disposal reduction and food recovery; and adds section 14.0117 to the San 
Bernardino County Code relating to mulch procurement to comply with Senate Bill 
1383.  Senate Bill 1383 requires the County to have an ordinance in place to 
reduce the amount of solid waste sent to landfills and promote recycling in 
California, including organic waste recycling. 
 

A certified copy of the full text of this proposed ordinance is posted for public 
review in the Office of the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors at 385 North 
Arrowhead Avenue, 2nd Floor, San Bernardino, California. 
 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF SAN BERNARDINO COUNTY 
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ATTEST: 
 
LYNNA MONELL 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 


